
CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY:
Trolley Station Closures & Detours

Seaport Village Trolley Station

July – September 2012

The Seaport Village Trolley Station is TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR RENOVATION through September. Please use 
the nearby Convention Center or America Plaza Trolley Stations during this closure.

STATION/RIDER/BUSINESS INFORMATION:

•	 The construction work will begin Monday, July 9 and continue through late September. 

•	 Construction work for this project will include: new station boarding platforms, next-arrival electronic signs, 
shelters, track, switches, overhead electric wiring and more.

•	 The work will make trolley boarding safer and raise the platform to accommodate the new low-floor trolleys.

•	 Local businesses and pedestrian walkways outside of the station will remain accessible.

•	 Most work will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., Monday through Saturday. 

•	 Limited night work may occur. 

•	 The schedule may change with very little notice.

•	 Noise and dust is anticipated during construction. 

THE TROLLEY RENEWAL PROJECT:

This work is part of a $720 million project to renew the entire MTS Trolley network. Once complete, new low-floor 
Trolleys will operate throughout the system. Beginning in September, the Green Line will be extended through Old Town 
to downtown and terminate at 12th & Imperial via bayside stations (Seaport Village, Convention Center and Petco Park). 
This will provide one-seat service from Santee through Mission Valley to Petco Park, including service to the County 
Center/Little Italy Station. All stations will be equipped with next-arrival signs, new shelters and seating. The end result 
will be easier access, quicker trips, a more comfortable ride and an enhanced transit experience.
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Visit: www.sdmts.com/trolleyrenewal.asp or www.KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

Call: (619) 557-4533


